Important Information

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for completing the recent quick survey for information about Holiday Care and how it affects your family.

We have carefully looked at families requirements over the holiday period January 22nd – February 2nd.

A decision has been made by the School Association along with management that holiday care will operate from Monday to Thursday each week, with Friday closed due to very few enrolments.

Hours of operation will be 8am-6pm during this time.

Arrival and departure times must be accurate to ensure our ratios are maintained

These changes will be reviewed prior to the next holiday period.

If you have any issues or concerns please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

SPSOSHC Team